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Top DEP Stories 
 
Allegheny Front: What Led to Dep Secretary John Quigley’s Resignation? 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/what-led-to-dep-secretary-john-quigleys-resignation/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Letter to the Editor-John Quigley’s departure from DEP is Pa.’s loss 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2016/05/28/Quigley-s-departure-from-DEP-is-Pa-s-
loss/stories/201605280011 
 
Beaver County Times: Boil water advisory lifted for Freedom Area School District, 180 residential 
customers 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/boil-water-advisory-lifted-for-freedom-area-school-
district-residential/article_ec9072d6-241e-11e6-83f9-c7bc9f8a55aa.html 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Op/Ed-Translating John Quigley 
http://triblive.com/opinion/colinmcnickle/10504327-74/expletive-quigley-translation 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Study examines Allegheny River fish populations 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10515831-74/fish-lorson-river 
 
The New York Times: Who Bears the Most Risk from Fracking? 
http://www.nytimes.com/2016/05/31/opinion/who-bears-the-most-risk-from-fracking.html?_r=0  
 
Mentions 
 
Altoona Mirror: Altoona Water Authority union objects to staff change 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/637549/Altoona-Water-Authority-union-
objects-to-staff-change.html?nav=742 
 
Air 
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: Workers find asbestos in basement of Westmont Hilltop High School 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/workers-find-asbestos-in-basement-of-westmont-hilltop-high-
school/article_7b252cd2-2611-11e6-8445-bfeabc8da628.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Hazmat responds to ammonia leak at Tyson Foods in New Holland 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/hazmat-responds-to-ammonia-leak-at-tyson-foods-in-
new/article_53a0d05e-2660-11e6-933e-73076c316030.html 
 
Climate Change  
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Editorial-Chilling heat: Two AGs counter brethren's climate claims 
http://triblive.com/opinion/editorials/10484041-74/ags-climate-exxonmobil 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
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Allegheny Front: What’s Driving the Drop in Monarch Butterfly Numbers? 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/whats-driving-the-drop-in-monarch-butterfly-numbers/ 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Rachel Carson board aims to make homestead sustainable 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10392586-74/carson-rachel-homestead 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: New Kensington garden seen as central to revitalization 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10492192-74/garden-kensington-lot 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Thriving rail trails energize communities 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/10522847-74/trail-trails-allegheny 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: New Kensington garden seen as central to revitalization 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10492192-74/garden-kensington-lot 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: River life ramping up green projects in Pittsburgh 
http://triblive.com/news/allegheny/10515506-74/street-riverlife-million 
 
WESA-FM: Experts Say Bee Shortage Would Leave a Sting, Aim To Educate Public 
http://wesa.fm/post/experts-say-bee-shortage-would-leave-sting-aim-educate-public 
 
Altoona Mirror: Celebration set for hiking trail 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/637534/Celebration-set-for-hiking-
trail.html?nav=742 
 
Energy 
 
Allegheny Front: Better Energy Storage Gives Renewables A Boost 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/better-energy-storage-gives-renewables-a-boost/ 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Ownership challenges solar market leasing 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10539506-74/percent-leasing-solar 
 
Somerset Daily American: Power plant promises relief to taxpayers 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/power-plant-promises-relief-to-
taxpayers/article_4f3c78e5-06fc-54cb-9ca9-2379eb93d298.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: The limits of fossil fuels 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/588251/The-limits-of-fossil-fuels.html?nav=5003 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Philadelphia energy management company raises $8.5 million 
http://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2016/05/27/viridity-energy-management-raises-8-
million.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Editorial: Transparency gets a deserved win in court 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-transparency-gets-a-deserved-win-in-
court#sthash.BJsv1KVr.dpuf 
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Mining 
 
Allegheny Front: Two Men, One Coal-Ash Dump, No Answers 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/two-men-one-coal-ash-dump-no-answers/  
 
Beaver County Times: Wayne Township surface mines proceeding along detailed plan 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/wayne-township-surface-mines-proceeding-along-
detailed-plan/article_7b612bea-26ae-11e6-b918-27bc77cdf993.html 
 
Scranton Times: Carbondale Twp. mine fire reclamation project ahead of schedule 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/carbondale-twp-mine-fire-reclamation-project-ahead-of-schedule-
1.2048882  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Benefit planned for victim of gasline disaster 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10536572-74/benefit-explosion-pipeline 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Despite price bounce, natural gas rebound remains far off 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10492324-74/gas-char-datename 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Pennsylvania board's inaction on drilling impact fee grants imperils projects 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10504627-74/board-grants-projects 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Energy Spotlight: Rob McNally 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10504616-74/energy-spotlight-gas 
 
Somerset Daily American: Chevron ditches Somerset County gas leases 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/chevron-ditches-somerset-county-gas-
leases/article_cdf32429-77dc-51ca-8ccc-5777ea4ca406.html 
 
WESA-FM: Hidden, Abandoned, Dangerous: Old Gas and Oil Wells In Neighborhoods 
http://wesa.fm/post/hidden-abandoned-dangerous-old-gas-and-oil-wells-neighborhoods 
 
Williamsport Sun Gazette: Workshop examines region's gas industry 
http://www.sungazette.com/page/content.detail/id/660719/Events-and-seminars.html?nav=5002 
 
Patriot-News: Here's what Rep. Greg Vitali got wrong about new oil & gas regs: Kevin J. Moody 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2016/05/heres_what_rep_greg_vitali_got.html#incart_river_index 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Patriot-News: Lost couple cut chain at nuclear plant in attempt to get back on right road 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/05/couple_cuts_chain_nuclear_plan.html#incart_river_home 
 
York Daily Record: Lost couple cut lock, but sought security at plant 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/crime/2016/05/29/lost-couple-cut-lock-but-sought-security-
plant/85135630/ 
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York Dispatch: Virginia couple breaks into nuclear plant 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2016/05/30/virginia-couple-breaks-into-nuclear-
plant/85175716/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State health professional looking to implement infectious disease plan in 
Centre Region 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/education/penn-state/article80734147.html 
 
Water 
 
Somerset Daily American: Million-gallon water tank gets a lid 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/million-gallon-water-tank-gets-a-
lid/article_ccc0d505-73ba-5e02-a58d-b4b72496a469.html 
 
WKOK News: Lewisburg public meeting next week on flood mitigation 
http://wkok.com/lewisburg-public-meeting-tonight-on-flood-mitigation/ 
 
Lock Haven Express:  The West Branch Susquehanna River 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/588175/The-West-Branch-Susquehanna-
River.html?nav=5003 
 
Endeavor News: Driftwood addressing water woes 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2016-05-
28/Community_Life/Driftwood_addressing_water_woes.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: West Goshen receives Pa. Growing Greener Grant 
http://www.dailylocal.com/environment-and-nature/20160530/west-goshen-receives-pa-growing-
greener-grant 
 
Reading Eagle: Editorial: What will become of water authority? 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/editorial-what-will-become-of-water-authority 
 
Citizens Voice: Watershed study shows Laurel Run is in excellent shape 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/watershed-study-shows-laurel-run-is-in-excellent-shape-1.2048584 
 
Republican Herald: Schuylkill County watershed organizations receive $1.5M 
http://republicanherald.com/news/schuylkill-county-watershed-organizations-receive-1-5m-1.2048868 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Loyalhanna Watershed Association moves into historic house. 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10499733-74/huba-association-ligonier 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Editorial-Efficient and fair: Let the Fish and Game commissions set their rates 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2016/05/31/Efficient-and-fair-Let-the-Fish-and-Game-
commissions-set-their-rates/stories/201605310070 
 
Endeavor News: Two steps forward for environment 
http://www.endeavornews.com/news/2016-05-
28/Viewpoints/Two_steps_forward_for_environment.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Insects that attack onions and garlic come to Pennsylvania and New Jersey 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/local/insects-that-attack-onions-and-garlic-come-to-
pennsylvania-and/article_f6be3940-22b7-11e6-8650-5b7c40cb7ac9.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster Host condemned after major water main break collapses ceilings on 
three floors 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-host-condemned-after-major-water-main-break-
collapses-ceilings/article_b84f5ff2-252f-11e6-88fb-ffb8c2d14621.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Closer Look: Green burials a third option in funeral services 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/closer_look/closer-look-green-burials-a-third-option-in-funeral-
services/article_2267f451-2c8f-5f92-89b5-7186acf6590f.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Closer Look: Cremations on the rise in Cumberland County 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/closer_look/closer-look-cremations-on-the-rise-in-cumberland-
county/article_c12cb04e-2ef5-53a0-82b5-65ccc7cf0d61.html 
 
Patriot-News: In 'hibernation' for 40 years, the Route 15 bypass project is finally unearthed 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/05/forty_years_later_road_to_nowh.html#incart_2box 
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